January 24, 1968

TO JIM GARRISON, District Attornay
FROM:  MARK LANE
RE : MRS,

FENELLA FARRINGTON-
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THis is' to ‘furnish the information referred to in my memorandum
to you dated January 22, 1968.

Today Mrs. FARRINGTON told me "that 'to her best recollection. the

date that she visited the Mexican Consulate in New Orleans was'
September 18, 1963. ’

She said she had spoken to her cousin, MRS. MERILH,

(who resides
at 1314 Jackson Avenue, Unlisted telephona JA 2-5286), who belisves
September 18 to be the date.

Neithesr of the two women are certain
of the data. :
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I spoke with Mrs. MERILH by telephons today and shea ssams a kit
reluctant to ba intsrviswad. I will tky_again later in tne wesk
As ikt appzars that the one other source of information about the
i date way bz the Mexican Consulate, I will attempt to contact m
today.
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